

The Federation of Hackbridge Primary School and Spencer Nursery School

Headteacher: Mrs E Walford Deputy Headteacher: Miss N Robins



Hackbridge Primary School
Hackbridge Road
Wallington
Surrey
SM6 7AX

Telephone: 020 8647 7974 Fax: 020 8669 3762

Website: www.hackbridgeprimary.sutton.sch.uk Email: office@hackbridgeprimary.sutton.sch.uk



Hackbridge Primary School London Road Mitcham Surrey CR4 4HS

Telephone: 020 8647 7974 Fax: 020 8669 3762

Website: www.hackbridgeprimary.sutton.sch.uk Email: office@hackbridgeprimary.sutton.sch.uk

1st November 2021

Sutton Life Centre Visit - Thursday 4th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 4th November, we are planning to take Year 6 pupils to Sutton Life Centre to take part in the Sutton Junior Citizenship Scheme.

This visit will be supporting our PSHE curriculum that we cover in school. The following topics will be covered as part of this event:

- Bus and Tube Safety Transport for London
- Railway Safety and Trespass Network Rail
- First Aid London Ambulance Service
- Fire Safety London Fire Brigade
- Knife Crime Metropolitan Police
- Domestic Abuse (positive and negative relationships) Transform

We will travel by train to Sutton Life Centre. We will be leaving the school at about 11.45am. As the event finishes at 3.00pm, unfortunately we will arrive back to school later than 3.15pm. Considering train times, we aim to arrive back at 3.55pm.

Please could you ensure that children wear full school uniform, as normal, on this day. Additionally, please make sure that your child has a warm, waterproof coat for this visit as they will need to walk from the train station to Sutton Life Centre and back.

Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch (no lunch boxes, use food bags which can be thrown away, no yoghurts or sweets). Drinks should be in cartons only (no bottles of any kind, or cans, or plastic drink cartons). Children who normally have a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch on this day. These will be eaten in school before we depart.

Permission for your child to attend school trips and events is sought from you when your child joins the school. However, if you do not wish your child to participate in the above-mentioned event, then you have the right to withdraw permission by putting this in writing to the School Office. This must be received the day PRIOR to the event taking place.

Yours faithfully,